
Dear Glencoe Community, 
 
Wow! It’s already Spring Break, which also means we are nearing the end of Quarter 3. Please 
see below for more information on the end-of-quarter grading and planning days and when you 
can expect to receive your students’ report card. 
 
Thursday evening we had our 2nd annual “Untalent Show” and it was a HUGE success! I want 
to appreciate all the grown-ups that made this happen, and share a special appreciation for all 
of our student performers who knocked our socks off! Well done all-around, it was a spectacular 
show and the community turn-out was incredible! Thank you for supporting our talented group of 
students. 
 
I hope you all have a chance to unwind a bit during Spring Break. We look forward to having 
everyone back to school on Monday, March 31. 
 
Happy Spring,​
Katie 
 

 
 
Report Card Timeline 
Friday, April 4 will be a grading day, followed by a teacher planning day on Monday April 7. 
Students will not have school on either of these days to allow teachers time to complete 
grades and report card comments. Report cards will go live on ParentVue on Friday, April 11 by 
3:00 PM.  
 
Federal Funding Changes 
Please read the Superintendent’s message on what recent changes to federal funding may 
mean for PPS. 
 

https://secure.smore.com/n/tbgsw-recent-federal-funding-decisions

